From: John Holic

Sent: Wednesday, April 26, 2017 10:58 AM

To: Heather Taylor <HTaylor@Venicegov.com>

Cc: Edward Lavallee <ELavallee@Venicegov.com>; Lori Stelzer <LStelzer@Venicegov.com>; David
Persson <dpersson@swflgovlaw.com>

Subject: Pocket Parks = Nolen Greens

Heather,

Please place this on the next agenda under Council Action:

As reported at the last City Council meeting, our Parks and Recreation Advisory Board recommended to
City Council that the official name of the open spaces that are encircled by houses (examples are the
entrance to the open space at the intersection of Narvaezi and Madrid, entrance off Ponce De Leon or
Harbor, entrance off Granada, entance off Milan by the library, and there may be more) be officially
called Nolen Greens.

Suggested motion:

I move that the open spaces within the City that are part of our park land be officially called Nolen
Greens.

Second suggested motion assuming the first passed:
I move that the Nolen Greens be identified by name and that the Parks and Recreation Advisory Board
be assigned the task of suggesting names to City Council.

Third motion:
| move that the City Manager be directed to include funding in the Fiscal 2018 budget for performing a
survey of the Nolen Greens within the City limits.

Thanks,
John



